








Lewis County Fire Protection District 17 

Proposition 2 

 
The one year Levy passed by the voters in 2019 is set to expire, and the Commissioners have determined 
that the accelerated demands for, and increasing costs of, providing services will necessitate additional 
expenditures, and the current the District has determined it will not be able to maintain its present 
service levels to its citizens without extending the levy lid lift approved by the voters in 2019 for an 
additional six years.  
 
This measure is necessary to ensure the district has adequate revenue to pay costs attributable to 
providing fire services within the district, and to maintain reserves sufficient to assure continuation of 
those services. The levy will allow the district to continue meeting the needs for fire services and to 
satisfy personnel needs (including firefighter training and basic firefighting supplies) at current levels for 
years to come. 
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